
Brown Room 
News 

Miss. Sexton and Mrs. Eiker 
9/22/14-9/26/14 

Note from the Teachers 
Family Night was a success! I was so happy 
to see so many Brown Room families! I 
hope you all enjoyed coming to see the 
classroom, and some of the children’s work 
in the classroom.  
The Brown Room just recently had some 
tadpoles donated to our room. This is a 
great conversation to be had with your 
children. Ask them about the tadpoles, and 
what they look like. Try to have your child 
describe the tadpole to you. We will be 
talking about how to take care of our 
tadpoles, so ask your children about this 
process as well! 

 
 
 

Our Week 
This week we will still focus on 
apples in our room. We will be 
acting out a few of our stories, and 
exploring parts of the apple. We will 
complete a float or sink activity, 
and let the students have some 
hands on experiences with apples.  

Peek at Last Week 
Last week we started to discuss 
apples in the Brown Room! The 
students were able to test 
different colored apples and 
choose their favorite, and the 
students also made apple trees 
with finger paint. A few of the 
books we read included “Ten 
Apples Up on Top”, “The Biggest 
Apple Ever”, and “Apple Trouble!” 
These books are great for 
making predictions and story 
sequencing!  

Reminders/Wish List 
 

Just a reminder that the bus drop 
off time can vary due to student 
absences or weather conditions. 
It is recommended that you be at 
the bus-stop 10 minutes early. 
The number for Student First Bus 
Services is 341-4338. 

Snack 
 

9/22: Pretzels and Raisins 
9/23: Graham Crackers 
9/24: Fruit 
9/25: Left Over's 
9/26: Left Over's  
 


